HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com

Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Monday 16th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

KS1 Short Local Area Walk - 8th November 2023

As you know, in Year 1 and Year 2 we have a very active curriculum for the children to enjoy. This term we are looking at our local area in Geography and as a result, we would like to take the children on a local area walk. We will be looking at the children's locality beyond the school gate to explore their local area using first hand observation to enhance their locational awareness along with developing essential map and fieldwork skills. This will give the children a greater insight into where they live!

The children will be going on a short walk around Dilkes Park on **Wednesday 8th November** at **9:15am** which will last for no longer than one hour.

If you are able to accompany us on this walk, could you please inform your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Your Sincerely

Mrs N Moore and Mrs J Pettet















